
From: Sharron Fuchs [mailto:SharronF@tdinjurylaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:49 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>; BPS Residential Zoning 
<ResidentialZoning@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Written Testimony for Proposed Zoning Map - NE 60th St. area South of Halsey to the Max 
station 
  
Dear PSC et. al., 
  
Regarding the NE 60th St. area south of Halsey to the Max. station; after extensive 
outreach by the Rose City Park Neighborhood Association, the immediately surrounding 
neighborhood, the Rose City Park Land Use committee and the Rose City Park 
Neighborhood Association voted to keep the base zoning the same for the area, 
including streets to the east and west, until infrastructure and basic services are built not 
only for use as the neighborhood exists today but also built to support any increase in 
density as may occur in the future. To go against the public Will and vote for this area 
would be a great injustice and make a mockery of the desire of the City for public input. 
  
Please keep the base zoning the same. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Sharron Fuchs  
  
Rose City Park Neighborhood member 
NE Portland, Oregon 97213 
6105 NE Sacramento St. 
Portland , Oregon 97213 
 


